



Dear Mr Karavites,

As per our email correspondence on November 20th, I am confirming that the Tinton Falls Education Association is willing to meet with the Tinton Falls Board of Education to resume contract negotiations.

The association shall contact its designated NJEA representatives, and I assume the board shall do the same with their representative to confirm this agreement.

Considering that this week is Thanksgiving, and meeting would be inconvenient to both parties, I request an immediate review of dates be transmitted that utilizes the availability of weekends and sets a meeting date by next week.

Please advise me, prior to the holiday, as to the procedure to be utilized by each party so as not to cause additional delay. In addition, if dates are immediately available please advise.

Sincerely,

Cherie Ronan  
TFEA President